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First Baptist Church of North Wilkesboro 
Dr. Bert Young, Senior Pastor 

 510 D. Street   
 336.838.5197  www.firstbaptistnw.org 



Weekly Report for Sunday, March 20, 2022 

Designated Receipts      1,800.00    

Budget Receipts    13,777.00  

Weekly Budget Needed     9,616.23 

Budget Needed to Date              115,394.77  

Budget Received to Date          110,241.13  
 

Donations to Enduring Gifts ~ 

Rainy Day Fund  
 

 Memorials: 

In Memory of Kendall Baker (Debra & Doug Kilpat-
rick’s niece): 

Given by:  Lloyd & Kim Sharp 

In Memory of Jeremy Barnes: 

Given by:  Gail Harris, Lloyd & Kim Sharp 

In Memory of John Battle (remembrance of his birth-
day): 

Given by:  Annette Battle 

In Memory of Gene Bell: 

Given by:  Barbara McKenzie, Bill & Martha Myers, Ce-
lia Maddry, Gail Harris, David & Bettie Braswell, Lloyd & 
Kim Sharp 

In Memory of John Bentley: 

Given by:  Annette Battle 

In Memory of Marie Blevins: 

Given by:  Barbara McKenzie, Bill & Martha Myers, Ce-

lia Maddry, Annette Battle, Gail Harris, Sara McCall, 

Rehoboth SS Class, Lloyd & Kim Sharp, David & Bettie 

Braswell, Lois Bentley, Mickey B. Anderson, Dwayne & 

Tammy Prevette. Shirley Deal, Ida Maude Collins 

In Memory of Art Earp: 

Given by:  Annette Battle, David & Beth  

Reynolds, Fred & Jean Graf, Lloyd & Kim Sharp, Mickey 

B. Anderson, Dwayne & Tammy Prevette 

In Memory of Thurman Horner: 

Given by:  Fred & Jean Graf, David & Bettie Braswell 

In Memory of Dot Key 

Given by: Barbara McKenzie 

In Memory of Dr. Gordon Miller 

Given by: Mickey B. Anderson 

In Memory of Eugene Reavis  

Given by:  Bill & Martha Myers, Linda Bentley, 

Ida Maude Collins, Annette Battle, David & Beth Reyn-

olds, Rehoboth SS Class, Fred & Jean Graf, Gail Harris, 

Lloyd & Kim Sharp, David & Bettie Braswell, Dwayne & 

Tammy Prevette, Eric Greene 

 

In Memory of James Rhoades (birthday) 

Given by:  Juanita Rhoades 

In Memory of Rebecca Sharp: 

Given by:  David & Beth Reynolds, Fred & Jean Graf, 

Sara McCall, Linda Bentley, Marcus & Janice Langholz, 

Barbara McKenzie, Dwayne & Tammy Prevette, Tom & 

Mary Keller 

In Memory of Abigail Shew: 

Given by:  Lloyd & Kim Sharp 

In Memory of Bob Toliver: 

Given by:  Fred & Jean Graf, Barbara McKenzie, Lloyd & 
Kim Sharp 

In Memory of Lou Toliver: 

Given by:  Lloyd & Kim Sharp, Barbara McKenzie 

In Memory of Mary Warren: 

Given by:  Patricia Shores, Fred & Jean Graf, David & 
Bettie Braswell 

In Memory of Robert Wyke 

Given by: David & Bettie Braswell 

In Memory of Evelyn Wyke Dancho 

Given by: David & Bettie Braswell 

In Memory of Keith Wyke 

Given by: David & Bettie Braswell 

 Honorariums: 

In Honor of TLC Trio 

Given by:  Barbara McKenzie 

In Honor of Tammy, Cheryl, Scott, Corky & Eddie 

Given by:  Larisa Leapley 

In Honor of Linda Bentley 

Given by: David & Bettie Braswell 

In Honor of David Bentley 

Given by: David & Bettie Braswell 

 Mickey B. Anderson 

In Honor of Mickey B. Anderson 

Given by: David & Bettie Braswell 

In Honor of Barbara McKenzie 

Given by: David & Bettie Braswell 

In Honor of Jamie Martin 

Given by: David & Bettie Braswell 

In Honor of Jean Graf 

Given by: David & Bettie Braswell 

In Honor of Mary Forester 

Given by: David & Bettie Braswell 

In Honor of FBC & Staff 

Given by: Marcus & Janice Langholz 

In Honor of Bert Young 

Given by: Lloyd & Kim Sharp 

In Honor of Larisa Leapley 

Given by: Lloyd & Kim Sharp 



Honorariums (Cont.) 
In Honor of Tammy Prevette 

Given by: Lloyd & Kim Sharp 

In Honor of William Prevette 

Given by: Lloyd & Kim Sharp 

In Honor of Cheryl Church 

Given by: Lloyd & Kim Sharp 

In Honor of Katie Rash 

Given by: Lloyd & Kim Sharp 

In Honor of Linda Wehrmann (birthday) 

Given by: Kim Sharp 
 

 

Church Covid Policy Update  

 Since we are now “mask-optional” at church, it is im-
perative that we go to great lengths to ensure the safety 
and health of one another at church.  If you are having 
any cold/flu-like symptoms, please remain at home and 
attend church virtually.  The following policy comes 
from the updated recommendations of the CDC for 
those who have tested positive and for those who have 
been exposed to someone with a positive test. 
 

People with COVID-19 should isolate for 5 days and if 
they are asymptomatic or their symptoms are resolving 
(without fever for 24 hours), follow that by 5 days of 
wearing a mask when around others to minimize the 
risk of infecting people they encounter. 
 

Additionally, CDC is updating the recommended quar-
antine period for anyone who is exposed to COVID-19. 
For people who are unvaccinated or are more than six 
months out from their second mRNA dose (or more 
than 2 months after the J&J vaccine) and not yet boost-
ed, CDC now recommends quarantine for 5 days fol-
lowed by strict mask use for an additional 5 days. Al-
ternatively, if a 5-day quarantine is not feasible, it is 
imperative that an exposed person wear a well-fitting 
mask at all times when around others for 10 days after 
exposure. Individuals who have received their booster 
shot do not need to quarantine following an exposure, 
but should wear a mask for 10 days after the expo-
sure.  For all those exposed, best practice would also 
include a test for SARS-CoV-2 at day 5 after exposure. 
If symptoms occur, individuals should immediately 
quarantine until a negative test confirms symptoms are 
not attributable to COVID-19. 
 

Special Thank You 

To my First Baptist Family 
Thank you for your prayers, calls, cards and encourage-
ment during my radiation treatments.  They were a 
source of comfort and strength. 
 My prayer for all of you: Numbers 6:24-26  
           Linda Bentley 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Children’s Easter Celebration & Egg Hunt on Sat., April 
9 from 10:00 a.m. to noon in the Wayland  
Fellowship Hall. We will hear the Easter Story, have an 
Egg Hunt, and enjoy fellowship and create a craft.  
 

Maundy Thursday Service April 14 at 7:00 p.m. 
 

Good Friday Service April 15 at 11:30 w/boxed to-go 
lunch afterward (Reservation required) 
 

Easter Sunrise Service 6:45 a.m. at The Commons Main 
St. Wilkesboro  
 

Easter Worship Service in the Sanctuary at 11:00 a.m.  
The Chancel Choir will perform a mini-Cantata with  
orchestra.  (Nursery will be available during SS and 
Worship.) 

 
Shelf Indulgence Book Club  

The book club will meet Thursday, April 28 at  
1:00 pm in The Gathering Place.  We will discuss 
“American Dirt”, by Jeannine Cummins. 

 
First Baptist Church Scholarship Applications 

The Deadline for Scholarship applications is April 30, 
please contact Katie for an application, or see the church 
website to download a copy.  *Located under the “More” 
Tab at top of website.  www.firstbaptistnw.org  

 

With Many Thanks 

 Many thank you’s go out to my church family for the 
many calls, cards, food, Enduring Gifts and prayers that 
have come my way in the last few weeks.  I can't tell you 
just how much it means to me to have the support of all 
of you as I go through uncertain days  ahead of me.  I 
count on your prayers, especially, to get me through.   

          I love you all, Barbara McKenzie  
 

Special Thank You 

Dear Church Family, 
Thank you so much for your prayers, phone calls, and 
cards as I am recovering from my broken kneecap. I truly 
appreciate your caring thoughts. 
              Sincerely, Sara McCall 

 

Easter Season  

at First Baptist 

and In Our Community 



First Baptist Weekly Schedule  
 

Sunday mornings:  
9:45 a.m. Sunday School classes are meeting in person! 
 

Empty Nesters SS Class in person or via Zoom: 
jdswaim@charter.net or Wayland Fellowship Hall 

Faith Finders SS Class in person or via 
Zoom:  posborne0427@yahoo.com 

Seminar SS Class meeting in person or Zoom:   
joelnavy66@gmail.com 

Classes In Person Only 

Coffee & Conversation/Young Adults: In person  
only, in The Gathering Place 

Wayland Men’s SS Class:  In person only, Room 200 

Youth SS & Children’s SS 

Euzelian SS Class:  In person only 

 

Sunday Worship Service  

11:00 a.m. YouTube and In Person  

11:15 a.m. Children’s Church (Ms. Jamie will guide 
children to Children’s Building after the Children’s  
Sermon (potty trained ages 4-12) 

Infant Nursery age 0–2 in the Children’s Building 
lower level, first door on right  
 

Sunday nights:  

Youth Family meets 4:30-6:30 p.m. 

First Kids resumes! 4:30-6:30 p.m. 
 

Wednesday Night: 6:30 p.m. Zoom Bible Study, 
please email bertyoung@aol.com for link  

 

 

        Like us on Facebook 
               www.facebook.com/firstbaptistchurchnw 

What’s Coming Up  

April 

4/2 Children's Easter Celebration & Egg 
 Hunt 10-noon Wayland Hall 

4/10 Deacons meeting 2 pm Wayland Hall  

4/14 Maundy Thursday Service 7 pm  

4/15 Good Friday Service 1:30, free to go 
 boxed lunch afterward (reservation 
 required) 

4/17 Easter Sunday Worship Service  
 Mini-Cantata w/orchestra 

4/22 Parent’s Night Out 6-9 pm (must RSVP) 

4/28 Shelf Indulgence Book Club 1 p.m. 

4/30 FBC Scholarship Deadline 

May 

5/8 Mother’s Day 

5/22 Graduate Sunday Service  

5/26 Shelf Indulgence Book Club 1 p.m. 

 

Welcome New Members  
To the First Baptist Family  

 

Mr. & Mrs. Bill and Myra Johnson 
312 Finley Street, North Wilkesboro 28659  
Bill: 828-289-0005 
Myra: 828-289-0006 
 

Ms. Linda Absher 
205 McElwee St. North Wilkesboro 28659  
336-838-8790 
336-488-4279 
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